Imagination Park Announces Management Change

Vancouver, CANADA — March 25, 2019 - Imagination Park Technology Inc. (CSE: IP)
(OTC: IPNFF) (“Imagination Park” or the “Company”), announces that CFO Anthony
Pizzonia has left the Company. The Company has appointed Leon Ho/CPA as interim CFO.

“I want to thank Anthony for his work on behalf of the Company,” said President and CEO Alen
Paul Silverrstieen. “The Company has undergone significant reorganization over the recent
weeks, as we focus our resources on monetizing our XenoHolographic™ platform. We look
forward to providing updates in the coming weeks.”

About Imagination Park

Imagination Park Technologies creates engaging and interactive holographic content delivered
by its cloud-based augmented reality enterprise platforms. The Company provides augmented
reality products for mobile phones and wearable headsets, as well as rapid deployment of AR
solutions, without the need for developers, while integrating artificial intelligence.

For more information or to explore working with Imagination Park, please
email info@imaginationpark.com, or visit www.imaginationpark.com.
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press release, and Imagination Park disclaims any intent or obligation to update publicly any
forward-looking information, whether as a result of new information, future events or results or
otherwise, other than as required by applicable securities laws.



